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August 2, 2023 
Dear Flintstone Elementary School Families, 
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! We are thrilled to welcome our students and staff back to school. We hope that you were able to relax and make special memories with your friends and families. Now it is time to look forward to a wonderful new school year as we start  “R.O.A.R.ing with PRIDE” at Flintstone  Elementary School. 

Our incredible staff of educators have attended training throughout the summer to prepare classrooms for the new school year. We are grateful to our amazing custodial staff as they worked all summer getting our school in pristine shape. Our office staff are working hard to ensure a smooth start for staff, students, and families.
Flintstone Elementary School is such a special place to learn and grow. This school year we are proud to announce that we will have an intentional focus on Social and Emotional Learning, Positive Academic Achievement, and School Culture. Social and emotional experiences will be incorporated throughout the instructional school day. During this time, we strive to make connections with students to help them feel valued, accepted, and safe. We will use our social and emotional health as a means to promote students’ academic achievement. In addition to social and emotional health and positive academic achievement, we will continue to engage in traditional activities to enhance our school culture.  Our overarching goal is to encourage active student engagement to foster a lifetime love for learning.
We will work to ensure that our students have the tools necessary to be successful, as we continue to provide high quality instruction wrapped in love and care. Our work will continue to align with our vision and mission of building strong and meaningful relationships and providing rigorous and effective instruction for our students. We will continue to prioritize instructional time in order to give our students what they need to be successful now, and at the next level.
I look forward to the start of the new school year and to continuing our collaboration of providing your children with an effective and engaging educational experience. As always, we will look to our families to be positive partners in this year’s journey. The Flintstone ES team has always made a priority of working together as a caring and compassionate learning community with professionalism, action, and expertise. We will always put the best interests of our students at the center of our purpose. Join us in ensuring the success of all of Flintstone ES’s students. We encourage families to stay connected and informed by reviewing SchoolMax Family Portal to monitor your child’s grades and attendance.  In addition, becoming an active parent on Class Dojo as this is our vehicle for communicating all things Flintstone. 

With Flintstone PRIDE,

Dr. Brandi Stinson
Principal
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